
3/3/2017 City of Los Angeles Mail - Fwd: Goode St. RE: Jerett and Dina Ziplin

Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>

Fwd: Goode St. RE: Jerett and Dina Ziplin
1 message

John White <john.white@lacity.org> Fri, Mar 3, 2017 at 7:20 AM
To: Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>

Please print and attach the email message below to CF 17-0045 as a communication from the public.

---------Forwarded message----------
From: Michael Kyle <bonkyle@aol.com>
Date: Thu, Mar 2, 2017 at 3:59 PM 
Subject: Goode St. RE: Jerett and Dina Ziplin
To: john.white@lacity.org, joanne.zhang@lacity.org, thein.crocker@lacity.org

Dear Ms. Crocker/Mr White, Ms. Zhang,

I was asked to compose a letter by my neighbors, Jerett and Dina Zipin, to support their request to vacate the end of 
Goode St. My address is, 4910 mt royal dr, and I own lots 15-32 including 23-32 which parallel Goode St.

I am in complete support of Jerett’s and Dina’s request to have the end portion of Goode St up to the back edge of their 
parcel #3. I will have no future need for that land.

in addition, I am strongly considering having the portion of Goode St adjacent to my land also vacated in the future and 
will hopefully have similar support of my neighbors just as I am supporting Jerett and Dina.

Sincerely,

Michael Kyle

Michael Kyle
bonkyle@aol.com
323-573-5075

John A. White 
Legislative Assistant
Public Works and Gang Reduction Committee 
Housing Committee 
(213) 978-1072
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